
Broyles, Randi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Public comment 

Blankenship, Johni 
Monday, November 8, 2021 9:02 AM 
Broyles, Randi 
FW: New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

From: Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us> 
Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 9:01 PM 
To: BoroughAssembly <Borough-Assembly@kpb.us>; Mayor's Department <MayorDepartmental@kpb.us> 
Subject: New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

Your Name: Roberta Highland / Robert Archibald 

Your Email: robert.e.archibald@gmail.com 

Subject: KBP Ordinance 2021-40 

Message: 

Dear Assembly, 
We strongly support Ordinance 2021-40. We think it is imperative that each incorporated first class or home 
rule cities ( city) within the borough have specific seats on the KPB Planning Commission. Each city has it's 
own uniqueness, thus each city deserves it's own representative. 
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